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Tacoma Police Department Seeks the Assistance of the Community in Identifying Attempted 

Murder Suspect 

 
On July 18, 2024, a shooting occurred in the parking lot of the Tacoma Public Schools Office 

located in the 600 block of South 8th Street in the City of Tacoma. During this incident, a silver 

SUV, occupied by the suspect, slowly approached an occupied, marked Tacoma School Patrol 

vehicle.  The SUV was slowly driven past the School Patrol vehicle and eventually stopped 

approximately ten feet behind it.  The pictured suspect exited the passenger seat of the SUV 

armed with a handgun. He walked towards the marked car, raised the pistol, and fired into the 

School Patrol vehicle from behind. The shot narrowly missed the School Patrol Officer.  

The suspect reentered the silver SUV and fled the scene.  The vehicle was last seen on camera 

at the intersection of South 7th Street and Tacoma Avenue South.  Tacoma Police is asking for 

anyone with information about this incident to contact us or leave a tip with Tacoma Pierce 

County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS or using the P3tips.com app.  Tips can be anonymous. 
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